
Tips for a safe and positive drop off and 
pickup experience 

• If walking to campus, use caution when 
crossing streets  and use the designated 
pathways to enter campus. 

• All students walking to school will enter and 
exit through the gate next to the MPR room. 

• Gates will open at 7:30 a.m.  

• Parents dropping off their students by car, 
can use the car dropoff and pickup gate in 
the back parking lot. Staff will be available to 
help students safely enter and exit cars 
safely, and help them get on campus. 

• If picking up students by car please arrive a 
little later than your student’s end time.  We 
have a big campus and it takes time for stu-
dents to arrive.   

• If you have students with different pickup 
times, please plan to arrive at the latest 
pickup time.  We have staff to supervise 
younger students while waiting. 

• Parking is very limited on campus.  If you 
need to visit the office I recommend coming 
before 7:40 a.m. or after 8:10 a.m. And     
before 1:50 p.m. or after 2:35 p.m. when 
parking is more available. Our office staff is 
always ready to help, and can be reached at 
714 972-5700.   

• The first week of school is always           
hectic. Please plan extra time to arrive and 
have patience during pick up. 
 
Questions or concerns, please use the QR 
code below, or clink on the Safety Form 
Link.  
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